November __, 2014
Name
Address

Dear ___,
This is an invitation for you (or your business) to participate in the continuing growth of the Gary Byker Memorial Library by donating to our Endowment Fund.  
The Gary Byker Memorial Library of Hudsonville helps to carry out the city of Hudsonville’s mission to strengthen family and community life as well as to provide quality municipal services.

Further, the library adopts as its mission providing access for the community to informational, educational and recreational resources through the collection, technology, and programming.

Last year we had over 60,000 visits to our library and over 117,000 items were checked out.  We also provide books, magazines and other print items, videos, music, audio books and e-books.  Our twelve public computers are used for anything from research in our many databases, to just reading an email.  And, lastly, our story times and programs provide great experiences for people of all ages and at no or very low cost.  
Please consider adding us to your list of annual donations so that we may preserve our vision to:
· Preserve our community’s history;

· Reflect its current character, and;

· Provide for the needs of future generations.

Enclosed is our Endowment Fund brochure with further information.  

Thank you for helping us to serve this community.

Sincerely,

Melissa Huisman,
      
     Arlen Dykema,

                 Wanda Giem,
Library Director
      
     President, Library Board 
                   President, Friends of      
                                                                                     the Library
